

TERM 1 | FRIDAY 19 FEBRUARY 2021









JUNIOR CONCERT BAND

Ensemble rehearsals are back!

After a year of uncertainty with ensemble rehearsals and performances, it has been great to get the bands together again to play music all together. The Junior Concert Band is one of the College's youngest and largest ensembles, featuring students from Years 5 & 6 who have continued to play music after experiencing the Year 4 Band program. As you can see, rehearsals are in full flight, and they look forward to when they can perform for you again soon. Currently they are working on two great pieces, Algo-Rhythms and Surfin' USA. We commend them on their dedication throughout a difficult year and their commitment to continuing their playing.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles